

From: Griesinger, Bernhard 
Sent: Friday, April 17, 2009 4:19 PM
To: Staff Association Administrator (Pita, Alicia)
Cc: OAS Bolivia
Subject: tragicc loss of our colleague Pamela Mumuni
Importance: High
The SG/OAS Office in Bolivia wishes to express its deepest regret for the tragic loss of Pamela Mumuni who always was ready to support our work in the country offices. To her family we express our solidarity in these difficult moments.
SG/OAS Bolivia team.
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